
Department Review Process for Historic Landmark Designation  

 

of the 

 

Former Charlotte Fire Station #10 

 

Findings: The Department Review Process did not reveal any conflicts concerning 

the designation of the property. 

 

 

Comment Summary 

 

Charlotte Department of Transportation – No conflict. There may be a need to improve 

Remount Road in front of the property at some time. This is not funded nor scoped as to 

what the improvements would be at this time. 

 

Charlotte Historic District Commission – No Conflict 

 

Charlotte Housing and Neighborhood Services – No Conflict 

 

Charlotte Water – No Response 

 

Charlotte-Mecklenburg Planning Department – No Response 

 

Mecklenburg County Park and Recreation Department – No Response 

 

 

 

 


